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Comments: I am a former resident of Montana and still have many ties to the Flathead Valley. I was very sad to

see what is happening to Montana especially when the Forest Service is not informing the residents and taking

into consideration what impact this development will do to this pristine part of the state.  Big business and greed

is destroying many parts of our country and any effort to preserve the wilderness is worth a fight.  I have hiked

and camped in the Bob Marshall Wilderness, and I am so sad to hear that this type of project could destroy the

opportunity for my grandchildren.  I realize it takes money to fight and make change, but I hope the decision

makers will also have a conscience to realize what they are allowing to happen to one of the most beautiful

states in the country. 


